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Overview 

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) is organizing a specialized training in 

Beirut, Lebanon on 2 August 2022 for the staff of the newly established Whistleblower’s Reception 

Office. The training will be carried out by UNDP Lebanon’s Country Office with support from 

UNDP’s regional project on Anti-Corruption and Integrity in the Arab Countries (ACIAC), which is 

implemented in partnership with the Korean International Cooperation Agency (KOICA). 

The session will provide in-depth training for the staff of the whistleblower’s reception 

office at the Public Prosecution specifically on the standard operating procedures of handling 

requests and complaints, which were developed by UNDP at an earlier stage. This step is part of 

the efforts to progress Lebanon’s implementation of the 2018 whistleblower protection law 

amended in 2021, all in line with UNCAC article 33. 

The training will be delivered by specialized experts from Siren Associates and and attended 

by the assigned staff of the whistleblower’s reception office.  

 

Agenda 

Tuesday, 2 August 2022 

 

Introductory remarks  09:00 – 09:15 

 

The legal framework for Whistleblower’s Protection in Lebanon 09:15 – 10:00 

  

Scope of Whistleblower’s Protection 10:00 – 10:30 

 

Break 10:30 – 11:00 

 

The Process of Detecting Corruption (The Five Stages) 11:00 – 12:30 

  

Cooperation channels 12:30 – 13:00 

 

 

 


